
15th Annual  Day at the Races
 

Due to lack of interest and the ever-increasing 
cost for the meal and drinks, we’re not hosting 
a formal outing to the racetrack this year. 
However, we would like to extend an 
invitation to anyone who is interested in 
joining a group on 

Thursday, September 15, 2016 for lunch and watching 
the races. 
Please call Rich Chierico at 847-358-7816 if you’re 
interested in going.  Several members already have 
expressed an interest. 


